16 Steps for The Kitchen during Covid 19.

1. Staff are contactless temperature checked before every shift.

2. A Host on your arrival will show you to your table.

3. All our food menus and condiments are designed for single use with a request for
details for the gov. track and trace. These are kept for 15 days then destroyed,

4. Providing hand sanitiser dispensers at all customer entry and exit points & outside
toilets.

5. Hand sanitizers will be available in all areas of the restaurant and garden.
6. Providing a queueing system with social distancing for busier periods.

7. Providing clear floor markings for effective one-way customer flow.

8. A clear one-way customer flow with markings to the garden.

9. Protective plastic screens are positioned at till points

10. Customers can bring their own cutlery if wish. These will not be cleaned on-site. This
is up to the individual.

11. Customers can bring their own tea or coffee caddy if they wish. These will not be
cleaned on-site. This is up to the individual.

12. Toilets checked and sanitized every half hour.
13. Contactless payment methods are encouraged.

14. Regular cleaning and disinfecting of all customer and staff contact points such as
door handles and railings.

15. Regular staff training so that our staff are very Covid safe in their actions.

16. Increased cleaning of tables / toilets / surfaces

Our aim is to re-open on the 9th July. The Kitchen will be opening at first with a reduced menu.
This will run from 11.30am to 6pm daily. On Sunday we will be hosting a Sunday Roast Menu.
We are using the time to run staff training on our covid guidance from the Gov.

We are also using PPE and hand sanitizing equipment throughout the business.

We will be having a social distancing queue on entering the restaurant and a one-way system in and
throughout the restaurant and garden.

Tables inside and externally will be spaced out and there will be no ordering on the bar.



All order will be done at your tables.
There is a one in one out request on the toilets.
Staff will be requested to wear masks or visors.

The day before we open, we have an external company coming in to sterilize the whole of the
business in every area.

We are taking this very seriously but at the same time we are also trying to open as normal and as
comfortably as we can so that you have a relaxing lovely visit with no worries.



